
AWANA 2020-2021 WINTER/SPRING 
All of the children have done a great job this first half of Awana, and we are 
looking forward to the New Year!  

We are commi=ed to the safety of all of our families, and will con@nue with all 
of our protocols to minimize risk while at Awana. Due to the increase of Covid 
cases among children we will be implemen@ng a new mask policy. Children ages 
3 and up will be required to wear a mask while inside the building. This new 
policy is for the protec@on of not only children, but those they come in contact 
with. We are confident that we can keep the priority of in-person worship and 
discipleship while we con@nue to monitor numbers and make any adjustments 
to our policies. We will con@nue to communicate these changes through email 
and through our website. 

h=ps://www.anchorpalos.org/ministries/anchor-kids/awana 

Thank you for your flexibility and support during this @me 

Just a reminder, each week, kids should…. 
Wear their uniforms and gym shoes, bring their handbooks and Bibles, be 
prepared to share the verse they worked on during the week, par@cipate in any 
special theme nights, and come with a great aQtude! 
Have a Blessed and Merry Christmas! 
Sara Piwowarski 
Awana Director (708)800-4409 
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CHRISTMAS BREAK  
12/16/20 - 01/06/20 

What you should know… 
Awana runs from 6:30-8:15pm 
(8pm for Cubbies) 
Drop-off begins at 6:20pm in 
the gym. Pickup will be in the 
gym at 8pm for Cubbies 
8:15pm for Sparks & T&T. 

Important dates: 
• Jan 13th - Awana Resumes 
• Jan 20th - Wear your 

favorite team’s jersey 
• Feb 10th - Wear red & pink 
• Mar 3rd - Dress like a Super 

Hero 
• March 17th - Wear green 

Health Safety 
• At this @me everyone ages 3 

and up will be required to wear 
a mask while in the building.  

• If anyone in your household is 
diagnosed with Covid-19 we 
ask that your child stay home 
for 14 days. 

• If your child or anyone in your 
household has had flu-like 
symptoms in the last 7 days 
please keep your child at 
home. 

• Our building will be sani@zed 
before and aier your child 
par@cipates in Awana. We will 
do our best to keep children 
socially distanced but cannot 
guarantee they won’t come in 
contact with one another.

PARENT NEWS   DECEMBER 2020  

https://www.anchorpalos.org/ministries/anchor-kids/awana


2


	AWANA 2020-2021 WINTER/SPRING
	Just a reminder, each week, kids should….
	Wear their uniforms and gym shoes, bring their handbooks and Bibles, be prepared to share the verse they worked on during the week, participate in any special theme nights, and come with a great attitude!

